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0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec,NM 87410

Attn: Frank Chavez

Mr. Chavez,

This memo is in response to your certified letter concerning MEL #4
located at 990 FNL/1650° FEL in sectiom TW, Federal
lease SFO79162. h

After consultations with Mr. Joe Kaime and others familiar with the
Largo wash, LDNG has devised a plan of action to reclaim the eroded
location on MKL #4.

The plan consists of three fences upstream of the well site. These
fences will be built with 5 1/2 " casing posts which will be
drilled in to approx. sixteen feet into the wash. The posts will
be set ten feet apart with a heavy gauge V mesh wire attached to
them.

The fences will not block the flow of the wash, but is designed to
turn the flow away from the well pad. A sketch of the plan is
attached.

At the same time the fences are built, we will also set 5 1/2"
casing posts around the exposed wellhead and casing at MKL #4. The
post will be drilled to 16 to 25 feet deep and be tied together
with a top rail and heavy gauge wire. This action will prevent
damage to the well casing.

After such time when we are successful in re-directing the flow
away from this well the well location will ke rebuilt.

If you need any further assistance concerning this matter, please
feel free to contact me at my office at (505) 326-6958.

Sincerely,

Jinirdpsi

Gene Simer
Production Foreman
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